
From: Adler, Melissa [mailto:m.adler@hia.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 22 October 2018 3:06 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; 'rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au'; 'Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au'; 

'michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au'; stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; 'Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au'; 
'smaxwell@cfmeu.org'; 'Shaun.Schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au'; 'Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au'; 

'chrismelham@civilcontractors.com'; Regan, Laura 

Subject: Re: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Construction Awards  

 

Good afternoon 
 
HIA does not oppose the scheduling of a conference on 1 November in Sydney. 
 
HIA also requests that the extension of time granted to a number of parties for the filing of 
submissions also be granted to HIA. This extension may also facilitate a response to matters raised should a 
conference be convened. 
 
Kind regards                 
 

Melissa Adler 

Executive Director - Industrial Relations and Legal Services 

 

Housing Industry Association Ltd 

79 Constitution Ave 

CAMPBELL  
p 6245 1305 

m 0414 665 871 

hia.com.au 
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